
	

	

	
	
	

NEW HOME SUBMITTAL MEMO 
	
	
	
	

DATE:  August 25, 2020  
 

TO:  All Architects  
    
FROM:	 ARB Staff     
   
RE:  New Home Submittals: Update to Checklists (Kiawah Island and Cassique) 
 

CC:	 	 ARB Staff, Board Members    
________________________________________________________________________	
	
	
Please note the ARB has added a requirement for all Kiawah Island and Cassique ARB New 
Home Submittals (Conceptual, Preliminary, and Final): 
 

• In addition to submitting elevation drawings at the specified scale, please provide one 
sheet that displays all four exterior elevations at a scale of your choosing. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this time of virtual meetings! Please let us know if you 
have any questions.  
 
	


